SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

November 9, 1955

The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill Drainage and Conservancy District met at the request of Art Johnson, Army Engineer.

Mr. Johnson asked what could be done to restrain Oscar Vigness from doing anything to drag line operators. The Board of Directors went to Crookston to consult with Mr. Stadsvold, County

Attorney, about what could done. Sheriff Knutson volunteered to drive to Mr. Vigness' home and warn him about using violence.

The meeting adjourned.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary

NOTES

SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

November 9, 1955

Art Johnson, Army Engineer, called the board together to see what could be done to restrain Oscar Vigness from doing anything violent to drag line operator. The board then went to Crookston to consult with Stadsvold about what could be done. Sherry Knutson volunteered to drive to Vigness and warn him about using violence.